
This is a reminder for parents,
please ensure you sign up to
School Comms as this will be our
main form of communication from
October. Please use the QR code
below to add. Contact our
receptionist if you have any
problems or need help with this. 

Thespina Skarpellis
Head of School

WEDNESDAY 4TH OCTOBER TUESDAY 10TH OCTOBER 

Inset day - School closed to pupils Mental Health day - Wear green

 MONDAY 23RD OCTOBER - FRIDAY 27TH
OCTOBER

TUESDAY 17TH OCTOBER 

Autumn half term holiday - School closed
Flu immunisations for Years 10 and 11

Learning for life campus

Learning for Life Campus Spotlight 13th October 2023

Welcome back
The Learning for Life Campus has come back with a
bang this academic year, the learners have come
back to a new medical area and improvements on
site, its definitely been an exciting few weeks. 

The students have settled in well, especially our
new year 10 learners who have all started to attend
either Barnet and Southgate or CONEL college one
day a week. We would also like to take this
opportunity to say good luck to all of our leavers
who have now joined Horizon. It’s been lovely
bumping into them at college on a Tuesday and
Thursday and really seeing them mature into their
new learning journey. We would also like to wish
our Dutoit learners’ good luck as they have started
their term of Work Experience, exploring job roles in
primary schools, shops and restaurants. 

Important information

Thank you
We would also like to say a massive thank you
to all parents for a successful Meet and Greet
where staff were able to share the progress of
the learners and how well the transition process
has been. 

Events and key dates


